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June  1,  2018  (Source)  —  Canadian  Metals  Inc.  (The
“Corporation”)  (CSE:CME)  is  pleased  to  announce  the

publication of a technical report for the Pre-feasibility Study
(“PFS”) part of its Langis project. The report, completed in
accordance with National Instrument (NI) 43-101, details the PFS
results announced in the press release dated April 19, 2018. The
complete PFS report titled “NI 43-101 Technical Report on Pre-
Feasibility Study for Langis Project,” dated June 1st, 2018, is
available on SEDAR, as well as on the company’s website through
this link:

http://www.canadianmetalsinc.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/NI-4
3-101-Technical-Report-on-Pre-Feasibility-Study-for-Langis-
Project.pdf

Qualified Persons

The technical information in this news release was prepared and
approved  by  Georgi  Doundarov,  P.  Eng.,  PMP,  CCP,  of  CIMA+,
Nathalie Fortin P. Eng. of WSP Canada Inc, Claude Duplessis and
Claude  Bisaillon,  P.  Eng.,  of   Goldminds  Geoservices,   all
independent Qualified Persons as defined by National Instrument
43-101.

About Canadian Metals

Canadian Metals is a diversified resource company focused on
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creating shareholder value through the development of large-
scale industrial mineral portfolios in specific commodities and
jurisdictions that will fuel the new energy economy. The Company
is uniquely positioned to pursue this strategy and controls
significant  interest  in  Silicon  and  Zinc/Cobalt  assets
throughout  North  America.

Our main activities are directed towards the development of
Langis project, a high-purity silica deposit located in the
province of Quebec with fully permitted with the BEX and the
certificate of authorization from the MDDELCC. The Company is
rapidly positioning itself as a supplier of high‑purity silica
and silicon alloy in North America. Silicon‑based materials can
be formulated to provide a broad range of products from more
durable,  faster  building  materials  with  smarter  electronic
devices, solar panels, and more efficient wind turbines. We
expect to become a global supplier for a number of industries
and  applications  but  without  limitation:  glass,  ceramics,
lighting, oil and gas, paint, plastic, and rubber. We also want
to become an integrated supplier to metallurgical industries
including foundries, and participate in a wide range of civil,
industrial,  environmental,  and  related  applications.  These
target markets are an integral part of the lives of millions of
people every day.


